
Ben Cruachan Walking Club - Walk Preview
Please register with Walk Leader before the day of the walk.  See website: Upcoming Walks - Ben Cruachan Walking Club

Walk: Try Bushwalking - Wirilda Walking Track

Area: Tyers Park

Date: Saturday 23 November 2024 To be publicised in local papers?          Yes

Grade:  S-5-5 Style: Return

Walk Length:  10km Walk Duration: 4 -5 hrs

Meeting
Place:

Wirilda Environmental Park  BBQ
Shelter

To get there, head north along
Clarkes Road immediately west of
where the Tyers River crosses the
Moe-Glengarry Road. Take the
next road to the right ( around
500 metres) and follow it down to
the river (another 600 metres).
Turn right just before the river to
the BBQ shelter.

Meeting Time: 9:30 am

Walk
Summary:

This walk is BCWC’s Try Bushwalking walk. Bushwalking Victoria is celebrating its 90th year and is
inviting members of the public to join club members on walks put on by affiliated clubs in
November.

There are 12 places available for visitors and 6 for BCWC members.

If you have not experienced the Wirilda Walking Track this is a gentle introduction.
We require a cross section of club members to give the visitors an idea of the make up of the club
so please consider joining this walk.

We will walk 5km up the track to the river crossing and turn around to retrace our steps through
the Tyers Gorge.

Please register with Joe van Beek by Thursday 14 November.

Be sure to bring lunch, adequate water and a raincoat. Wear sturdy footwear.

Walk Leaders:  Joe van Beek Email: joevanbeek@bigpond.com Phone: 0411749799

Photo on next page . . . .

http://bencruachanwalkingclub.com/upcoming-walks.html


The Wirilda Walking Track traverses a large variety of terrain and flora.


